BID SOLICITATION
CITY OF WALTON, KENTUCKY
The City of Walton is accepting bids for the “2024 Walton Concrete Panel Replacement” project. Project establishes a contractor for concrete road/sidewalk panel replacement on City streets upon request. Bid opening is to be July 19th, 2024 at 3:00 PM.  More information may be found on the City’s Internet Web Site, Uniform Resource Locator (URL): http://cityofwalton.org/
 

